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I’ve had 2 births at  hospital. My first in 2021 and my second recently in May 
2023. Both my experiences were positive. I had great care throughout my pregnancies, 
labours and births. My first labour and birth did not go at all how I expected but I felt safe, 
listened too and advocated for at all times. My recovery period was also rough but I couldn’t 
fault my care. Although it was obvious they were understaffed and under pressure, 
especially during my second birth and hospital stay they did their best and my care wasn’t 
compromised at all. 




